
No.5 DECEMBER 2016 

A HAPPY AND HEALTHY NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL. 

BSOL HEALTH CARE BOARD 

 

There has been Reference in previous information messages regarding the formation of the above to implement 

the merger of Birmingham Cross City, Birmingham South Central and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Groups. 

Following a meeting in the middle of November, it was hoped to have to hand a resume of the comments made in 

the various sessions by the delegates who were drawn from Clinical Professionals, support organisations and    

patients, to date this has not been received. 

Therefore, just in case you are not aware of the plans for the Sustainability Transformation Plan, can we suggest 

you click here and load the two .pdf documents listed, which will give you a detailed breakdown of the plan, as of 

October 2016. There, undoubtedly have been changes and we intend to keep you informed, whenever we can. 

WARNING!  The main document is 80 pages long……..We suggest you digest the general section and then 

choose the area that is of the most interest to you. 

The Borough wide PPG Network will be having a presentation from Patrick Brooke, the Chief Accountable Officer 

of Solihull CCG in January and Mark Rogers, Chief Executive of Birmingham City Council will be enlightening the 

meeting in March 2017. We will keep you informed. 
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https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/downloads/download/1008/birmingham_and_solihull_sustainability_and_transformation_plan

